
 

 
 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1449/21-22                                           16.08.2021 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Subject: PARENT SURVEY ON SCHOOL RE-OPENING 

 

Please be informed that the school will be reopening for second term from 

29th August 2021 onwards. You are requested to kindly go through the link 

given below and complete the same on or before 22nd August 2021. 

 

Click here for the link 

 

If you have more than one child studying in the school, please complete this 

questionnaire for each child separately. 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfs7r6VCL3vwWyX6q4gztGpHongFtdlwehFi2BqZ1uTIYzZ_Q/viewform?hl=en-us

